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Department of Forensic Biology 
Charles S. Hirsch Center for Forensic Sciences 
421 East 26th Street, New York, NY 10016 
Telephone: 212-323-1200       Fax: 212-323-1590 
Email:  DNALab@ocme.nyc.gov  
Official Website: www.nyc.gov/ocme  

 
 
 
Date:   July 16, 2021 
 
From:    Timothy D. Kupferschmid, Chief of Laboratories 
 
RE:    Qualtrax Document Effective Dates  
 
 
On July 6, 2021 the Qualtrax application, which is used to store controlled documents within the 
Department of Forensic Biology, was moved to a different internal web-address.  As such, all 
links within the documents also needed to be updated.  This was done on July 16, 2021.  
 
Since there were no substantive or technical changes made to the documents, any documents 
dated July 16, 2021 will not be uploaded to the nyc.gov/ocme website. All documents on the 
nyc.gov/ocme site dated before July 16, 2021 or after July 16, 2021 will reflect the Department 
of Forensic Biology testing policies in place at that time. 
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